St. John's Regional Medical Center

Center for Cancer Care

Dr. Stuart Robertshaw 400 South 15th Street, Suite 201 LaCrosse, WI 54601

Dear Dr. Humor,

Thank you so much for the wonderful presentation at St. John's 4th Annual Cancer Survivors Day. It was perhaps our best ever, and feedback from attendees as well as our staff has been terrific!

The discussion of laughter as good medicine for the body, mind and soul, with emphasis on the proven physiological benefits, was so relevant for people of all walks of life, and for both survivors and their family members. We especially enjoyed the slides on advertisements, and the actual trial testimony excerpts. Your timing is truly a gift – so often I found myself still laughing at the slide two clicks back, yet facing ever more hysterical material! It was a fully-loaded, rapid-fire routine of funny stuff, combined with a delightful perspective and a contagious laugh! You convey a level of warmth toward the audience that is difficult to capture in a comic routine.

It was great that your presentation, while riotously funny, contained no offensive humor; this is something we carefully consider when searching for a speaker, and we appreciated your consideration of that request.

As an event coordinator, I appreciate your promptness and continuity in communications, and it has made working with you so easy. Please feel free to use St. John's as a reference. We would love to have you back someday!

Sincerely,

Tracy Borgmeyer, LCSW

Cancer Survivors Day Planning Chair